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Student of the Week 

  Mia McInnes 

For an improvement 
in writing 

 

 

Weekly Principal’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Addison Colley 

For an outstanding week of work in all 
areas 

Addison received 50 gold dollars as her 
reward 

Student of the Week  

Ruby Colley 

For working hard in 
Maths 

 

We’re celebrating Book Week! 

Come to school on Wednesday 10  November 
dressed as a character from a book 

Updated Covid Regulations 

Please ensure you read the letter attached with the latest Department 
of Education regulations for schools. This gives a detailed account of 
what is in place for the rest of Term 4. This however can change at any 
time. 

Remembrance Day 

Thursday November 11 

 

The service will commence at  
10.40 am at the War Memorial in front of 

the Court House 
 

Our school will be taking part 



 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

6 
8 9 10 Book Week Dressing Up Day 11 Remembrance Day 12 

7 

15 16 P & C mee ng at 2 pm 

Venue to be advised 

17 18 19 

8 
22 23 24 25 26 

9 

29 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

30 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

1 December 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

2 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

3 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool  

10 
6 Parent/Teacher Interviews 7 Parent/Teacher Interviews 8 Parent/Teacher Interviews 9 10 

11 
13 Presenta on Evening TBC 14 15 16 17 

TERM 4 —2021 CALENDAR 

P & C Christmas Tree 

Saturday 18 December 

COVID restrictions at the time of the 
event will apply and may change at short 

notice 

The next P & C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 
16 November at 2 pm 

At this stage the meeting will be held at the Hall 

Items for discussion will include finalising the organisation of 
this year’s Christmas Tree 

Come along and support the work of our school’s P & C 

This will be the final meeting for 2021 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Interviews with your child’s teacher will be held in December. 
Student reports will be given to parents at the time of the inter-
views. Days will be: Monday 6 December, Tuesday 7 December 
or Wednesday 8 December. A booking form will follow soon. 

School Learning Support Officer Debbie working with               
Pre-Kinder student Charlotte 

The primary students had fun in Science making 
slime as part of their work exploring reversible 
and irreversible change. 


